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Monday work to affect Jackson Co travel

(KAIR)--Motorists are alerted to work planned for the coming week, as the
Kansas Department of Transportation will close a section of K-9 in Jackson
County on Monday, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., weather permitting, while maintenance
crews replace a culvert.

The roadway will be closed between R Road and T Road, just east of U.S. 75 and
Netawaka.

No detours will be posted. Motorists will need to use alternate routes.
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